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OEIS Data Request 9.18

Regarding changes in Maturity Survey responses between 2023 and 2024 surveys –
Section 7.3 Engagement with AFN and Socially Vulnerable Populations

(a)	In its 2023 survey responses to question 7.3.1 Q7, PacifiCorp responded “Yes” for 2024, 2025, and 2026. In its 2024 responses to the same question, PacifiCorp responded “No.”

i. 	Explain why PacifiCorp changed each of its responses to this question from “Yes” in the 2023 survey to “No” in the 2024 survey.

Response to OEIS Data Request 9.18

PacifiCorp maintains relationships with community partners in all counties. Depending on how this question is interpreted, if all public safety partners count as community partners, then PacifiCorp does maintain relationships with at least four community partners in all counties. The survey references public safety partners separately in other sections, therefore this question was interpreted as only community-based organization partners, non-governmental organizations, and service providers to the access and functional needs community. The rural nature of PacifiCorp’s service territory makes it challenging to find that number of partners in all counties. PacifiCorp continues efforts to increase the number of partnerships, and to this end, the Company added a new Access and Functional Needs (AFN) program manager in June 2024.




Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently disclosed information.   
